

Republic of the Philippines Department of Education Region X - Northern Mindanao



DIVISION OF CAGAYAN DE ORO

Fr. William F. Masterson, SJ, Avenue

Upper Balulang, Cagayan de Oro City ED-DIVISIUN OF CAGAYAN GE UN

CAGAYAN DE DRO CITY

Division Memorandum

No. 793 s. 2019

CHIEF GIRL SCOUT MEDAL PRESENTATION CEREMONY

To:

1) SR. SCT. KATHLEEN MAY PAID **Bulua NHS**

2) TL MARY JANE L. ESDICUL

Bulua NHS

- 1. As per GSP Council approved letter dated September 3, 2019, you are hereby directed to attend the Chief Girl Scout Medal Presentation Ceremony on October 28, 2019 (Monday) at the Philippine International Convention Center (PICC), CCP Complex, Pasay City.
- 2. Registration, Transportation and accommodation expenses is chargeable to local funds/ MOOE funds subject to the usual auditing and accounting rules and regulations.

3. For more information, please refer to the attached GSP Council letter.

JONATHAN S. DELA PENA, Ph.D., CESO V Schools Division Superintendent

Encl: GSP Council letter

Reference: None



GIRL SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES

Misamis Oriental Council

Cagayan de Oro City

September 3, 2019

JONATHAN S. DE LA PEÑA, PhD. CESO VI Commissioner for Administration Schools Division Superintendent Cagavan de Oro City Division

SIR:

Congratulations!

We are pleased to inform you that SR. SCT. KATHLEEN MAY PAID of Bulua national High have successfully completed the requirements for the Chief Girl Scout Medal Scheme of which their one-year community development project on Ecology and Health demonstrates their discipline, perseverance and sense of responsibility to the community.

In view hereof, we would like to request her with her TL-Ms. Mary Jean L. Esdicul at to the Chief Girl Scout Medal Presentation Ceremony on Monday, October 28, 2019 at Philippine International Convention Center (PICC), CCP Complex, Pasay City.

Further we would to request your good office to allow them to be in Manila on October 26-30, 2019.

We would like also to request that their plane fare and accommodation be charge to Local School Board/MOOE subject to the usual accounting and auditing procedures.

Official letter from GSP National Office will follow.

Once again, thank you so much for all the support you have extended to the Girl Scout Movement, which definitely spelled the success of all our endeavors.

Thank you so much and more power!

Very truly yours.

Council Executive

APPROVED

JONATHAN'S DE LA PEÑA, PhD, CESO VI

Commissioner for Administration Schools Division Superintendent

Cagavan de Oro City Division